
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 15, 1997 

 

 

Ms. Carol Cannady 

Deputy in Charge of District Court 

United States District Court, 

   District of Connecticut 

915 Lafayette Boulevard 

Bridgeport, Connecticut  06604 

 

Re: Assassination Records Review Board Deposition 

 

Dear Ms. Cannady: 

 

In December, the Assassination Records Review Board sent you a letter requesting a room in the 

Federal Courthouse in Bridgeport for our use on January 28, 1997.  We have postponed the 

deposition we had planned, and we will no longer require a room on that date. 

 

We appreciate your willingness to assist in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel 

 

 

 


